
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
        14 June 2012 
 
 
 
Excellency, 
 
 The two Co-Chairs of the Ad hoc Open-ended Informal Working Group to 
study issues relating to the conservation and sustainable use of marine biological diversity 
beyond areas of national jurisdiction (the “Working Group”), Ambassador Palitha T. B. 
Kkohona of Sri Lanka and Ms. Liesbeth Lijnzaad of the Netherlands, successfully 
fulfilled their mandate, chairing the Working Group from 7 to 11 May 2012. I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank the two Co-Chairs for their efforts. 
 
 In compliance with their mandate, the Co-Chairs have provided 
recommendations to the General Assembly as the outcome of this meeting. I have the 
pleasure to include herewith the Co-Chair’s letter and the outcome of the meeting to be 
circulated as a document of the General Assembly.  
 
 Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 
 
 
     
   
        Nassir Abdulaziz Al-Nasser 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 
 






































